
Willow Class Celebration Newsletter 

 

Wow! What an 
action packed 

term we have had 
in Willow class. I 
am so proud of 
each and every 
child’s progress 

this term and how 
well they have 

done in their SATs!  

 

 

 

 

This term we have learnt all about the Great Fire of 
London. All of Willow Class have thoroughly enjoyed this 

topic and I can tell we have some budding historians 
among us. Everyone’s favourite part was definitely 

learning all about Samuel Pepys burying his Wine and 
Cheese! We loved having a local firefighter in to talk to 

us all about what her job entails.  
 

We have also learnt all about plants! We have studied 
what happens to cress when it has 4 different 

environments. A lot of the children predicted that the 
plants with water and light would do the best! They 

didn’t realise that the plants in the cupboard would still 
grow if we watered them so they have enjoyed 

discussing why this might be.  
  

In Maths we have learnt all about time and fractions. 
Willow class have definitely loved pausing a lesson to tell 

me the time now they’ve mastered it!  



  

Here is some of our amazing work along with 
some photos from the Kings Coronation, Mini 

Marathon and Teddy Bears’ picnic. We’ve 
enjoyed many joyous assemblies and were 
lucky enough to win Groot too for our great 

attendance! 
  

Next term we will be learning about Africa, 
traditional tales and sculptures by Alberto 

Giacometti. We will also be continuing on with 
our topic of plants and researching the 

difference between beans, seeds and bulbs! We 
will also be further developing our knowledge 

on past tense! 

 

 

 

Well Done Willow class! 
I look forward to seeing you all 

after half term.  
Please continue reading at 

home and learning your 
spellings. 

All children also have their 
Numbots logins at the back of 
their contact book to play at 

home!  
Well done for such a fabulous 
term, I cannot wait to see you 

all back on Monday 5th June for 
Term 6.  

P.E days are Monday and Friday 
 

 


